

St Paul's C.E. Primary School

Waterworks Road Ryhope Sunderland SR2 0LW

Headteacher: Mrs L Quinn-Briton

Tel: 0191 5210055

Email: office@stpaulsryhope.co.uk Web: www.stpaulsryhope.co.uk

7th December 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

A reminder that our Year 2 Nativity will take place on Thursday 8th December starting at 9.10am. Your child's 'line' is stuck in their home learning book. If your child is a narrator, they should try to wear black clothing but you can add your own bit of Christmas sparkle to the outfit (such as a Christmas hat/hairband).

If your child has another part, we have plenty of costumes in school, however some choose to buy their own. If so, please bring them in asap in a named bag. Children can come in to school in school uniform, or their comfortable clothing for the day to make it easier for them to change into costume.

Many thanks

Year 2 team







